
From: Erica Solway  
Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 2:09 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Planning Commission Committee meeting this evening 

 

Hello, 

 As an Ann Arbor resident unable to attend the Planning Commission Committee meeting this 
evening, I wanted to share my thoughts on the proposed site at 1140 Broadway. I have passed this 
vacant area either by car or bike during my daily commute to work over the past two years. While I do 
not typically support the building of many new high rises in our city, I support selling this property to a 
developer who can make the space appealing and useful for our community while creating an 
attractive housing option given the excellent location near Kellogg and the hospital and tackling some 
of the potential environmental issues that need to be addressed.  

  

Thank you, 

Erica Solway 

 

801 Pauline Boulevard 

Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
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